St. Peter’s Academy – Miss. Brownley’s Year 1 Weekly Newsletter
	Teacher: Miss Brownley.
TP: Mrs Peach & Mrs Wale.
	Homework Subject: 
N/A
	Date: 23.6.17


	This Week:
Happy Friday! We’ve done some fun stuff this week and have taken part in a whole class creative write. We have explored the mystery of Harris Burdick, an illustrator who never returned to the publishers to collect his beautiful pictures. They were very spooky and strange! After lots of planning and idea drafting, the children have started to write stories to go with the illustrations, so if Mr. Burdick ever does return to collect them, he’ll have some nice tales to go with them!
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In RE this week we’ve begun to compose a class prayer. The children spent one afternoon in teams discussing what our school stands for, the things they are thankful for at school and things that they could ask for help with. I’m sure when you read them you’ll be as impressed as I was! We’re hoping to have some examples finished to include on our Year 1 display board at the village show which will be in the St. Peter’s Tent, so some and have a look if you get chance.
*NEW DATE FOR YOUR DIARY*
We are taking the children out for one final trip whilst they are in Year 1! We are visiting Brackenhurst on Friday 21st July for a day themed around ‘Plants and the Outdoors’ and it will be during normal school hours. More information to follow about this in a letter next week. (

	Homework: None this week
Reading Note: At this stage of Year 1, if your children are free readers and are reading a different book at home rather than the book they have chosen in school, we are always pleased to hear them read either book if you are happy for them to bring them in ( 

	Wilford’s Diary:

“Thank you for your hospitality, Frederick” said Wilford. 
This week Wilford is going home with Joshua P.
He will return back on Thurs 29th June (due to INSET) to go home with Hallie (.

We are in the final few weeks of Wilford’s Diary now and his remaining visits are:

30/6/17 Hallie        7/7/17 Isaac

	Weekly and General Reminders:
PE is on Tuesdays and Thursdays 
*As the weather is becoming much nicer, you may wish to send your children in with a LABELLED bottle of water on PE days, as we are up on the field.*
Books changed on a Wednesday (please ensure your child brings their books and diary to school every day as we vary the days they read to us).
DATES TO NOTE:

24th June East Bridgford Village Show        30th June INSET (*Next week*)     

5th July Sports Day-KS1 afternoon     7th July PTA BBQ      18th, 19th, 20th KS2 Production 
Monday 24th July Potted Sports-morning
Final day of term Tuesday 25th July 2017

	Homework due in – N/A.


